
School Health Services 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

We hope this message finds you well. During our recent scoliosis screening at [School Name], 

we identified that your child, [Child's Name], may require further evaluation for scoliosis. While 

scoliosis is common and often mild, it is important to follow up with a healthcare professional to 

ensure proper assessment. 

We recommend scheduling an appointment with your child's physician or a specialist as soon as 

possible. Early detection and intervention can significantly improve outcomes. Please find 

enclosed a copy of the screening results for your reference. 

If you have any questions or require further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact our 

school health office at [School Phone Number] or [School Email Address]. 

Thank you for your attention to this important matter. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[School Name] 


